
MEMORANDUM 
 

 
TO: MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL 
 
FROM: Tom Bergeson, Director of Public Works 
 
SUBJECT: Purchase of Playground Structures   
 
DATE: October 15, 2013 
 
 
 
BACKGROUND 
 
I received information that there was a 45% grant available on certain 
structures that MN/WI Playground sold.  If approved, we plan to put these 
playgrounds in Trollhaven Park and Evergreen Park.  The original cost of 
both structures combined is $82,439.00, because of the grant we would only 
be paying $51,378.32 (this including tax and freight).  It will be paid out of 
the park dedication fund.  The Public Works Commission has reviewed and 
recommends the purchase of the playground structures. 
 
REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 
 
Motion to approve the purchase of the Playground Structures from MN/WI 
Playground. 
 
 


